The Barrington Trails Committee meeting on 7/14/22 was held at the ECLC

This was a rescheduled meeting because the regular meeting on 7/12/22 could not be held as the ECLC
had no electricity.

Meeting was called to order at: 6:35pm.

Present: Chair Charlie Tatham, John Wallace, Jack Gale, Ted Bergeron, Chadd Hippensteel, Anne Melvin
Minutes of the 6/14 and 6/28/22 were accepted as amended.

Old Business:

Updates: There were 9 people on the 7/9 Walkabout, several from the Trails Committee.

Jack brought the Barrington Trails banner to this meeting. It looks great and a picture of it was taken
with Barrington Trails Committee and Barrington Conservation Commission members.

Ted reported that 200 Barrington Trails Trekker badges were due to arrive by 8/8/22. They cost $159.40.
Trail work was completed on the Tailings Trail. The trailhead was cleared, the trail was widened and
raked. Work on Jebs Jaunt to mow the grass and put up signs was started and will be completed at
another session on 7/15.

Brasen Hill Farm parking for the public will now be at Two Mile Road.

Plans for the Tricentennial Parade were discussed. Ted, John, Jack and Charlie will be walking. Parking
will be at the BES with a shuttle to take participants to the start of the parade at Turbocam.

New Business:

Calef East Trail signs have been received from the BMS Industrial Technology Class.

Don't Trash Barrington is a litter clean-up club that meets once a month on the second Saturday of the
month for an hour from 9:30 to 10:30am, the same time as the weekend walk abouts. John will contact
the organizer to see if they could change their schedule.

The next Weekend Walkabout on 8/13 will be a Weekend Walkabout about walkabouts.

It will be led by Jack Gale.

Chadd announced that this will be his last meeting as he is now a Dover resident. We will miss him. He
reported downed trees near the Melvin Trail and Where the Woozle Wasn’t after the 7/12 storm
microbursts.

Next meeting 8/9/22 at the ECLC.

Adjourned at 6:58pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Anne Melvin, secretary



